Knits About Winter
As recognized, adventure as competently as experience about lesson, amusement,
as skillfully as accord can be gotten by just checking out a book knits about
winter in addition to it is not directly done, you could admit even more in
relation to this life, going on for the world.
We allow you this proper as well as easy habit to acquire those all. We give
knits about winter and numerous books collections from fictions to scientific
research in any way. among them is this knits about winter that can be your
partner.
Knitting Outside the Box Bristol Ivy 2017-11-22 Knitting Outside the Box is
part creative exercises, part insight into the design process. Bristol guides
the reader (and knitter) through the techniques she herself uses as a designer
to explore and push the endless possibilities of knitting. For any knitter who
has mused on the question 'What if?', Bristol encourages an experimental
approach, with her generous spirit and enthusiasm imbued in every exercise and
explanation. Each stage of the book is complemented with a knitting pattern,
which serves as an example of the methods explained in the book. Fifteen
garments and accessories are paired with the most gorgeous of yarns. As with
every Pom Pom publication, you'll recognise the attention to detail and
excellence you know and love, the sumptuous, inspiring photography, and the
quality paper. Their first hardback book, this is a tome that you can expect to
grace a knitter's shelf as part of the reference cannon for inspiration and
technique.
Knitting the Chill Away Martingale & Company 2012 39 classic knitting patterns,
including cardigans, socks, and a poncho for women, plus pullovers, hats,
scarves, and more for the whole family Smooth, classic yarns in neutral tones
and timeless designs; yarn weights and yardages are included
Vintage Knits Kaffe Fassett 2010 "The post-war period of the late 40's, 50's
and 60's seems a golden, unhurried age, and it's to this era, with its mood of
renewal, that we look for fashion inspiration. Drawing on old photographs,
films and archives of knitting patterns to bring this period look alive, the
designers whose work is featured in this book have updated and adapted classic
designs to make them easy to wear, while at the same time being true to the
spirit of the age. The collection encapsulates the feel for quality materials,
lasting craftsmanship, classic looks and, above all, a real sense of style. The
knitwear found here won't date in the passing of a season; it will improve with
time and become a treasure in its own right. It features 30 original knitted
pieces for women and men from top designers. It includes colored charts and
diagrams, and clear knitting instructions. Beautiful photographs throughout
capture the spirit of the post-war era and places it in a contemporary
framework."--Publisher description.
Seasonal Slow Knitting Hannah Thiessen 2020-10-13 “Thiessen’s new book is all
about promoting creativity at a slower pace, offering advice on finding the
time and space to knit in a restful, calming way.” —The Knitter Slow Knitting
introduced crafters to a process of more mindful making through five basic
tenets: source carefully, make thoughtfully, think seasonally, experiment
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fearlessly, and explore openly. Now, this seasonal approach encourages knitters
to delve deeper into those concepts, applying them to everyday making through a
series of essays, projects, and patterns that explore the life of a knitter
throughout the year. Organized similarly to a seasonal planting guide or
farmer’s almanac, each chapter and section is designed to identify and
encourage small ways that knitters may begin to employ noticeable change:
organizing your yarn stash, carving out time for knitting, and starting on that
baby blanket in a timely manner. The ideas explored here add up to a fuller,
more mindful year, all through the joyful experience that is knitting.
Saltwater Mittens from the Island of Newfoundland Christine LeGrow 2018-10
These traditional Newfoundland mittens are patterns that every knitter should
have in their collection. This book is a collection of rare mitten patterns
collected, and in some cases recreated, by Christine LeGrow of Spindrift
Handknits and Shirley "Shirl the Purl" Scott. These two women have teamed up to
preserve and promote traditional Newfoundland knitting. By assembling patterns
for hand--knit items such as trigger mitts, flap caps and scarves these women
are keeping knitting culture alive.
KNITS ABOUT WINTER. EMILY. FODEN 2019
Mittens from Around Norway Nina Granlund Saether 2017-05-23 Take a trip to
Norway--without ever setting down your needles! Let Nina Granlund Sæther guide
you through Norway's mountains, rivers, and countryside as you delve into 400
years of Scandinavian knitting history. Reconstructed from historical sources
or drawn directly from the author's familiarity with Norwegian pattern
knitting, more than 40 textile treasures are collected here, from the wellloved Selbu mittens to lesser-known delights whose fascinating origins have
been carefully traced. Resting on a foundation of formidable research, with
stunning photographs by Guri Pfeifer and clear, helpful pattern charts, Mittens
from Around Norway is a brilliant combination of design inspiration and
historical reference that belongs on every knitter's bookshelf.
Knitting for Winter Val Pierce 2015-04-01 Knitting for Winter is a guide for
the young teen/adult who wants to knit some simple winter items. Aimed at the
novice, it covers all the basics from hats, scarves and gloves for men and
women to some fun accessories. It is suitable for anyone who is new to
knitting, with simple easy-to-follow patterns, together with suggested yarns.
It also includes tips and techniques to cover the basic knitting skills- plus
there is room to experiment and add your own style.
Highland Knits Interweave Editors 2016-04-28 Be Transported with These Timeless
Knits! Inspired by Outlander, the romantic tale of time travel and adventure,
Highland Knits is a rustic, yet sophisticated collection of quick-to-knit
projects. These 16 simple, enduring designs will have you stylishly covered no
matter what place, or time, you call home. From Claire's "Rent Collection
Shawl" to the "Sassenach Cowl," all your favorite pieces worn by the series'
beloved heroine, and then some, are here, waiting to be knit. You'll find each
piece relevant to your wardrobe, whether dressing for today or eighteenth
century Scotland.
Wool Studio Meghan Babin 2018-04-10 Round out your wardrobe with luxurious
knitwear design! Wool Studio is a capsule collection for the modern knitter
featuring sophisticated, simple, and luxurious designs. In this collection
you'll enjoy exquisite patterns from top knitwear designers including Norah
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Gaughan, Kate Gagnon Osborn, Susanna IC, Véronik Avery, Bristol Ivy, and more.
Each of the 21 gorgeous projects, including pullovers, tees, cardigans, cowls,
and more, highlights and enriches exceptional yarns through simple silhouettes
and intuative details. Every design element has a purpose. And each garment was
conceived to enhance your wardrobe for years to come. Explore Wool Studio and
start knitting the contemporary, chic knitwear designs you've always wanted to
see in your closet.
The Very Easy Guide to Fair Isle Knitting Lynne Watterson 2013-02-12 Covering
everything from recommended yarn types and reading Fair Isle charts to beginner
knitting skills, an introductory primer provides written and chart-form
instructions for a range of Fair Isle stitch patterns that can be incorporated
into a range of wearables and accessories. Original. 25,000 first printing.
Hiberknitting 2 Stephen West 2021-11-15 Hiberknitting 2 contains seven handknitting patterns designed by Stephen West including unique shawls, hats, a
colorwork sweater, and a large circular blanket. The patterns feature multiple
samples shown in different colors to inspire your next cozy winter knitting
project. Each design is accompanied by detailed instructions to knit your own
wearable work of art. The pages are filled with beautiful photography by Marc
Haers together with artistic collages by Stefan Gunnesch. The collaborative
contents of this knitwear collection are sure to keep you busy and inspired as
you knit through the deep winter months.
Summer & Winter Knitting Stephen Sheard 1987 Gathers together over 40 patterns
from 20 top designers, each contributing one summer and one winter garment,
especially and exclusively for the book.
The Knitting Book Vikki Haffenden 2019-09-10 Everything you need to teach
yourself how to knit, from casting on to creating your own designs. This new
edition of DK's knitting bible takes you from beginner to expert, with hundreds
of step-by-step techniques, more than 120 stitch patterns for a variety of
knitting stitches, and 20 knitting projects suitable for all abilities. Fully
illustrated and easy to use, The Knitting Book is a one-stop resource for
beginners and a rich source of inspiration for avid knitters who want to
progress their skills and try new stitch patterns. Each technique is shown in
clear photographic steps and explained with helpful annotations and arrows,
from basic casting on to intricate Fair Isle and cable patterns. A photographic
stitch gallery showcases over 120 different stitches to inspire you - try your
hand at everything from garter stitch to intarsia, or customize projects with
your own stitch choices. This updated edition features 10 brand-new project
patterns, including an arm knitting pattern, as well as 10 projects from the
original edition that have been reimagined with new yarns and fresh colors.
Simple, clear, and comprehensive, The Knitting Book is the only book you need
to progress your skills and create your own beautiful, unique pieces.
Winter Essential Knits Quail Studio 2015-11-13
Vampire Knits Genevieve Miller 2010 Knitting patterns for styles a vampire
might wear and household items a vampire might own, as well as patterns to
transform the wearer from person to werewolf.
Head-to-Toe Winter Knits Monica Russel 2018-10-01 No matter your skill level,
stay warm and stylish in cold weather with this simple guide to creating 100
wonderful, winter accessories. This gorgeous book brings together 100 of the
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best winter knits from bestselling author and knitting designer, Monica Russel.
Previously published in the 20 to Make series, these fabulous designs are quick
and easy to make, and include scarves, wrist warmers, hats, boot cuffs,
headbands and snoods. With designs for men, women and children in a range of
colors and styles, there is something for everyone in this valuable knitting
resource. “These 100 patterns for winter accessories will satisfy beginning and
experienced knitters alike . . . . Knitters will find the variety of patterns
inspiring, and most will not be able to resist making pig boot cuffs for their
wellies. The range of style and skill level represented in these patterns . . .
make this a solid choice.” —Booklist
Wilderness Knits Linka Neumann 2021-09-14 Cozy Scandinavian knits, inspired by
the stunning Norwegian landscapes, for keeping warm and dry in all weathers
Immerse yourself in the wild spirit of Scandinavia with this gorgeously
photographed collection of 23 bespoke sweater, cardigan, and headband designs.
Inspired by the beautiful natural landscapes of Norway, Linka Neumann’s designs
not only look great, but are also meant to withstand rough weather. Combining
style and quality, these cozy wilderness knits have already joined adventurers
and outdoor enthusiasts on strenuous trips in both forests and mountains—and on
expeditions to Canada and Mount Everest. Beautiful location photography
throughout the book sets the scene for these exceptional sweaters to be worn
even in the lowest temperatures!
Shades of Winter Ingalill Johansson 2013-03-15 Inspired by the sublime, subtle
tones of wintry northern landscapes, the more than 35 projects in Shades of
Winter showcase the natural beauty of pure undyed wool yarn photographed
against the Scandinavian winter's snow crystals and cold. These gorgeous
garments--from tops, sweaters, dresses, and coats to hats, mittens, scarves,
and shawls--evoke wool's warmth and softness in many different patterns and
textures. A knitter of any skill level and inclination will surely become
enchanted by the possibilities: garments ranging from simple garter and
stockinette to more elaborate cables, bobbles, texture, and lace patterns.
Knitting with eco-friendly undyed wool creates a rich, visually organic theme
for the book. The chapters are organized by the natural tones of the yarns:
white, gray, and beige. These fine woolens are not only visually stunning, but
hold the promise of doing no harm to the environment. Knitters will be
transported by the book's artful photography, taken in one of Sweden's most
exotic and famous locations, the Ice Hotel in Jukkasjarvi. Here, stylish knits
are viewed in a dreamlike atmosphere, where ice columns and ice crystal crowns
in the pillared hall range in color from the iciest light blue to the deepest
petroleum blue. The only shivers a knitter will feel are those of pure delight
at the contrast of woolen warmth next to icy environs. Like a modern fairy
tale, Shades of Winter will captivate any knitter.
Winter Knits from Scandinavia Jenny Alderbrant 2021-05-15 Comfy multi-color
projects to keep you warm all winter long. There's nothing quite as cozy as
multicolor stranded knitting—and with quick, fun projects, clear instructions,
and easy-to-follow charts, it's never been simpler! Knit designer Jenny
Alderbrant has collected 24 of her best-loved patterns for mittens, hats, and
socks, with dozens of colors and delightful motifs that'll keep you warm all
winter long. Try out time-tested classics like flowers and starry snowflakes,
or get creative with cats, butterflies, and more, with these wild and wonderful
winter knits! Easy-to-adjust sizes, for children and adults! Eye-catching
designs to suit every taste, from traditional Scandinavian and Christmas
patterns to unique renditions of adorable snails, charming foxes, and happy
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tulips. All kinds of decorative options: use your own favorite colors, add
pompoms, or swap between faux-cabled brims, ribbed and unribbed cuffs, and
picot edgings.
Slow Knitting Hannah Thiessen 2017-10-10 “Thiessen has done her research, and
talked to people who truly have insight into the process of making both yarn
and clothing.” —Modern Daily Knitting Like the “slow food” movement, Slow
Knitting encourages knitters to step back, pare down, and celebrate the
craftsmanship of their work. In five chapters centered around the tenets of
slow knitting—sourcing carefully, making thoughtfully, thinking
environmentally, experimenting fearlessly, and exploring openly—Hannah Thiessen
challenges knitters of all skill levels to view their practice in a new way.
Each chapter contains explorations of fiber types; profiles of well-known yarn
types, makers, and yarn suppliers; and garment patterns inspired by the
featured fibers. With contributions from knitting superstars Norah Gaughan,
Bristol Ivy, and many others, Slow Knitting proposes an approach to knitting
that is both minimalist and all-encompassing, and emphasizes what makes
knitting a meditation, a passion, and a unique necessity. “Promotes the concept
of ‘slow knitting’ which discards the pressure to produce prolifically and
instead, revolves around the idea that thoughtfully produced yarn will result
in better projects for you-the crafter.” —MarthaStewart.com
Japanese Knitting: Patterns for Sweaters, Scarves and More michiyo 2018-05-15
Create versatile wardrobe essentials with these chic new Japanese knitting
patterns for apparel and accessories from cult favorite author michiyo. A whole
new world of fashionable Tokyo-style knitwear designs opens to experienced
needle crafters in Japanese Knitting: Patterns for Sweaters, Scarves and More.
It is the first Japanese needlework book to be translated into English.
Knitting and crochet websites across the globe often feature the work of
renowned Japanese designer michiyo. Her minimalist aesthetic and textural
elements make her knitwear styles polished and flattering, whether worn layered
or as stand-alone pieces. With this Japanese knitting pattern book, experienced
knitters and needleworkers can create a diverse collection of effortlesslooking items ranging from a pair of soft slippers to a structured jacket. An
introduction by needlework instructor Gayle Roehm explains the Japanese
techniques to readers who are trying them for the first time. Inside, find 23
stylish patterns and instructions for: A Nordic-style sweater A classic raglan
cardigan A diagonally striped tunic A "sleeve" scarf And much more Your
wardrobe will benefit from the chic and comfortable touch of michiyo's knitwear
designs in this newly-translated Japanese stitch dictionary and pattern book.
100 Knits Interweave Editors 2018-10-02 Interweave's biggest pattern collection
ever! 100 Knits makes a gorgeous gift for any knitter. Page after page of
knitting patterns are at your fingertips with 100 Knits, giving you a nearly
endless supply of projects you'll be excited to cast on. From hats to shawls,
cardigans to tanks and tees, explore a massive variety of Interweave's most
popular knitting patterns all in one source! In this ultimate knitting pattern
collection you'll discover: • Expansive collection of Interweave's most coveted
knitted sweater patterns together for the first time. • From shawls, scarves
and cowls, to socks and hats, you'll be covered head to toe in our trendiest
accessory patterns. • Endless inspiration for your next knit with over 500
pages of patterns. Never be without a knitting pattern again with 100 Knits!
Knitted Headbands Monica Russel 2015-02-02 Twenty projects for knitted
headbands, including multicolored headbands, embellishments and much more.
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Original.
Handknit Holidays Melanie Falick 2012-10-30 The author of Knitting in America
offers more than 50 winter knitting projects—from classic holiday decorations
to stylishly original gifts. For many people, the best part of the winter
holidays is the anticipation: planning the perfect gifts, decorating the house,
looking forward to seeing family and friends. Holidays can be particularly
special for knitters, whose preparations often start months in advance and
involve their own creations. In Handknit Holidays best-selling knitting author
Melanie Falick presents an eclectic collection of more than 50 original gifts,
decorations, and clothing pieces for Christmas, Hanukkah, and the winter
solstice, providing year-round inspiration for knitters of all levels. Created
by top knitwear designers, the projects include colorful ornaments; funky and
classic Christmas stockings; a wire-and-bead menorah; sparkly ribbon scarves; a
poncho and matching dog sweater; and a range of super-quick projects for that
last-minute holiday rush, from a Santa hat, to elf caps, to flower pins.
Rounding out the volume are a few grand projects—an Aran tree skirt, a
patchwork afghan, a lace shawl—destined to become family heirlooms, plus
features on such topics as the origin of the Christmas stocking, the meaning of
the winter solstice, knitting for charities, strategies for finishing holiday
knitting (on schedule!), and even a delicious recipe for festive crescent
cookies. Beautifully photographed by Susan Pittard, Handknit Holidays is a
creative celebration of the holiday season and a treasure for all knitters who
seek to bring more of their own handwork—and artistry—into their daily lives
and their holiday festivities.
Shall I Knit You a Hat? Kate Klise 2007-10-16 When Mother Rabbit knits a warm
winter hat for Little Rabbit, he likes it so much that he suggests they make
hats for all of their friends as Christmas gifts.
Doomsday Knits Alex Tinsley 2013-12-10 The year is 3015... The polar ice caps
have melted and the deserts expanded, leaving the Earth a seared, crusty Hell.
Meanwhile, nuclear fallout has blocked out the sun, plunging the world into a
new ice age. (Yes, at the same time.) The question on your mind? "What should I
knit? " Doomsday Knits is a collection of garments and accessories inspired by
the post-apocalyptic genre of film, literature, and fashion. These cutting-edge
fashion pieces are just as at home in your closet today as they will be in the
dystopian wastelands of tomorrow.
Boutique Knits Laura Irwin 2013-02-01 Encouraging knitters to think beyond
traditional patterns, this guide offers ways to construct and embellish work
with smart and quirky personal touches that combine imaginative trims with
hardware accents. Covering a wide variety of knitting techniques such as
felting, intarsia, Fair Isle, lacework, and cables, the unique examples in this
resource include buckles and bolts to close an intricately cabled belt, a chain
handle to finish a felted bag, and grommets to complete a half-felted handbag.
This collection of modern, stylish patterns will inspire beginning and
intermediate knitters with its uncommon techniques and materials, dressing up
quick and easy projects with head-turning flair.
AlterKnit Stitch Dictionary Andrea Rangel 2017-08-10 Break the rules. Knit
outside the lines! AlterKnit Stitch Dictionary takes an unexpected look at
stranded colorwork with 200 new motifs. These non-traditional colorwork charts
are perfect for the creative knitter looking to break away from the ordinary.
Derived from graphic design elements, these fresh motifs include everything
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from geometric mountains, waves, and spirals to modern bikes, skulls, and
sheep. Dive into stranded colorwork with confidence with a section on reading
charts, working floats, and choosing colors. Learn how stranded colorwork can
be used in design with five accompanying projects including mitts, cowls, and
sweaters. Plus, use your imagination to modify, deconstruct, and combine the
unique motifs to create your own designs. Be inspired to break the rules and
use charts in creative ways with AlterKnit Stitch Dictionary.
The Nordic Knitting Primer Kristin Drysdale 2022-01-25 Gorgeous Scandinavian
knitwear is within reach for knitters of all levels with this collection of
timeless patterns and essential techniques. Kristin Drysdale, founder of
Scandiwork, has taught countless knitters the art of colorwork with her
innovative and approachable methods. If you’ve ever felt intimidated by ornate,
multicolor patterns, Kristin’s encouraging guidance, step-by-step photos, and
foolproof instructions will make you fall in love with Nordic knitting.
Inspired by Kristin’s Scandinavian heritage, these designs combine traditional
patterns and motifs with stylish, easy-to-wear shapes. Knitting with multiple
yarns creates a warmer knit fabric for high-quality garments and accessories to
gift or wear all year long. First-time colorwork knitters will be encouraged by
how easy and fun Kristin makes the process of knitting gorgeous yet doable yoke
sweaters, mittens, and hats. More advanced knitters will love creating ornate
slippers, mittens, and sweaters with beautiful Scandinavian details. With a
wide range of sizes for adults as well as patterns for little ones, the whole
family can enjoy the Scandinavian look. This is more than a pattern
collection?it’s a trusted resource you’ll return to season after season.
Norah Gaughan's Twisted Stitch Sourcebook Norah Gaughan 2021-01-12 The
essential guide to using simple twisted stitches to add interest and beauty to
handknits Master the simple and addictive art of the twisted stitch. The basics
are easy to learn, and the design possibilities (and twist combinations that
come to light once you begin) are almost endless. The book starts with a
treasure trove of twisted stitch variations, starting with patterns made from
diagonals and building from there—adding horizontal and vertical elements,
combining twisted stitches with lace or polygon knitting, and pushing
boundaries with patterns that twist stitches in every row for more advanced
textures. The book offers 125-plus stitch patterns, along with guidance on how
the twists are engineered and how knitters can create designs of their own.
Norah’s always-clear instructions are presented in a conversational, easy-tounderstand voice that proceeds naturally as one twisted stitch leads to the
next. Readers can test their newfound skills with the 15 garment patterns
included—irresistible designs for hats, wraps, sweaters, and more.
Knits from Northern Lands Jenny Fennell 2021-11-02 A fully illustrated guide to
knitting scarves, hats, and more, inspired by rich Scandinavian folklore,
tradition, and history Pulling inspiration from the Scandinavian, Nordic, and
Celtic regions, this book contains 20 charming and modern projects, based on
traditional knitting styles and techniques. Whether you’re drawn to the iconic
colorwork of Fair Isle or Scandinavia, or the chunky cables of Aran knitting,
the intricacies of Shetland lace knitting or the coziness of a Guernsey style
pillowcase, you’ll soon be reaching for your needles. Jenny shares the
inspiration and history behind each thoughtful project, as well as easy-tofollow patterns, colorwork charts, and atmospheric photography. Whether you’re
a relative beginner or already an experienced knitter, with her guidance,
you’ll soon be creating truly special and one-of-a-kind pieces that can be
cherished for generations.
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Outlander Knitting Kate Atherley 2020-10-27 Feel the magic of Outlander at your
fingertips with this officially licensed book of knitting: twenty patterns
inspired by the hit series from STARZ and Sony Pictures Television, based on
Diana Gabaldon's bestselling novels. From the Scottish Highlands to the courts
of Versailles to the eastern shores of North America, the TV show Outlander
brings to life in gorgeous detail the epic love story of Jamie Fraser and
Claire Beauchamp Randall Fraser. But beyond the drama and passion, what has
captured fans’ imagination the most are the rustic knits worn on the show. Now
knitters of all skill levels can recreate them with twenty projects for
apparel, accessories, and home décor that take inspiration from memorable
episodes. Knit the capelet cowl that Mrs. Fitz gives to Claire at Castle Leoch,
warm your feet with Clan Mackenzie Boot Socks, swaddle your bairn with the Mo
Chridhe Baby Blanket, and dress your Jamie in a warm waistcoat. From chunky
knits to Celtic cables, each project includes a clearly written pattern,
gorgeous photography, and scenes from the set. A love letter to the fans,
Outlander Knitting will have you wishing you could time travel to the
Highlands.
Big Knits, Big Needles Helgrid van Impelen 2016-09-13 Use giant needles and
chunky-weight yarn to make sweaters and jackets in no time at all. Big Knits,
Big Needles includes 20 step-by-step projects and a tutorial section on the
techniques of the basic stitches you need to know. From a belted cardigan to a
hooded toggle coat, your cold-weather-wear is about to get more trendy. Be
inspired by the chic photography of the sweaters and jackets, and, when you are
feeling more confident, take your projects one step further and create matching
beanies, scarves, and more with the help of 13 accessory patterns included in
the book. Whether you are a novice or an experienced knitter, Big Knits, Big
Needles will give you rapid results and the chic makeover your fall and winter
wardrobe needs.
KNITS ABOUT WINTER. EMILY. FODEN 2018
Mini Skein Knits Lark Crafts 2015-10-27 Mini skeins are the hottest new trend
in the fiber world and this collection of 25 knitting patterns will give you
plenty of ideas on how to creatively use these tiny skeins. This is also the
perfect pattern collection for using up leftover yarn. Create a woman s striped
pullover, a slouchy beanie, a coffee cup cozy, and more."
Winter Knitting MillaMia, 2014-10-23 This inspiring new book from the team
behind MillaMia knitwear is packed with projects to take you through the
wintertime. As the seasons change from cool, crisp autumn to the cold and dark
of winter, Scandinavians are particularly good at easing the transition with
clothing, interiors and food that bring warmth and light. Sisters Katarina and
Helena Rosen aim to share some wonderful Swedish traditions, designs and
activities with you – but of course with the signature modern twist that
MillaMia bring to all things knitted. In this book you will find a mix of
knitting projects to see you through the cold season, including stylish
garments and accessories for adults and children, cosy homewares and unique
gifts. Indulge in kitting yourself out for the first fall of snow, make clothes
that the kids can wear for the festive season and create interior projects that
will bring warmth both literally and visually. You will also find a selection
of ‘bonus’ projects – with a couple of favourite festive recipes and some
wonderful paper projects that any yarn enthusiast will enjoy. Word count:
40,000
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Big Book of Knit Hats & Scarves for Everyone DRG Dynamic Resource 2005-12-01
Beginning knitters often learn to knit scarves because they're quick and easy
to complete. But don't abandon scarves just because you're an accomplished
knitter! This amazing collection of 47 knit hats and scarves contains so many
great projects, you'll want to knit them all. You can knit for yourself, babies
and kids, men and women, friends and family - no matter their style or
location. You'll find projects that are easy to knit, with basic stitches and
few color changes. You'll be inspired by the projects that are a little more
complex, with new stitches and a variety of colors and types of yarns. And
you'll be delighted with the variety, because there truly is something for
everyone. Designs include scarves that are elegant, warm and cozy, lacy, and
glitzy scarves, as well as a faux fur collar & cuffs, a chic cowl & cuffs, ski
bands, an easy roll-brim hat, a funky hemmed hat, a triangular scarf, and a
child's patriotic hat. Stapled; 64 pages.
The Art of Circular Yokes Kerry Bogert 2019-06-11 Knit a masterpiece! Discover
the how yarn and needles become artistic tools when you work on the beautiful
canvas of a circular yoke. The timeless technique of knitting sweaters with
nearly invisible shaping allows for painterly colorwork, illustrative lace,
beautifully chiseled cables, and so much more. Open the pages of The Art of
Circular Yokes to find: • Detailed information on the math behind circular
yokes and how to achieve a more customized fit from designer Holli Yeoh. Plus
insights into designing your own original patterns. • Curated collection of 15
stunning circular yoke pullovers and cardigans from some of your favorite
designers--including Jenn Steingass, Kate Gagnon Osborn, Jennifer Wood, Andrea
Cull, and others. • Projects that once knit become treasured keepsakes for
years to come. No handknit wardrobe is completely with one of these iconic
sweaters. With The Art of Circular Yokes you have everything you need to make
an heirloom for your collection.
Winter Knits Made Easy DK Publishing 2014-09-01 Contains step-by-step tutorials
and straightforward projects for the family and home.
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